46th Street Lighting Project

Lighting improvements area needed to improve safety and enhance the pedestrian environment along 46th Street, the primary pedestrian connection to the 46th Street LRT Station. The need for better lighting emerged out of a series of public meetings held within the area as part of the Hennepin County Community Works Minnehaha-Hiawatha Strategic Development Framework. This lighting project is one of the first improvements to be done based on community input gathered during the process. The project is a collaborative effort between the City of Minneapolis and Hennepin County.

